April 25, 1960.

Prof. Gecorge Brinkley
University of Notre Dame
Dept. of Political Science
gatra Dame, Indiana

U 8. A,

My dear Professor Brinkley:

Dr. John Flzer has been good encugh
to send me a copy of your recent study on
Soviet law with the idea that we could find
it proper for our new journal Estudios Inter-
naciocnales.

It fits entirely within the purposes
of our journal, so we shall publish it in the
very near future. I hope that Dr. Plzer has
explained to you that we are unconcerned about
its publication in any other language than
Spanish.

Please find herewith the corresponding
draft, and send me back duly signed the
attached receipt.

Yours sincerely

Daniel Cosfo Villegas
Apartado: 2123
Mexico, D.F.

DRAPT:
DCV /meh .~



University of Notre Bame
Naotre Bame, Indiana

Mey 18, 1960

S

#Mr. Danigl Cosio Villegas
Apertegb: 2123
Mexicg, D. F.

&

Thenk you very wuch for your kind reception of ny =rticle.
I s wost happy thet you will be able to publish it soon, I am
enclosing the recelpt for the sur which you so generously granted
for the use of the srticle., I must shamefully odmit thet I do
not read 8penish, but I shall look forwsrd to seeing your journsl
and perhaps collaborating with you =sgsin in the future.

Sineerely yours,



